
From: Robin Mines <revrobinloves@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 2:33 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: Greetings 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Greetings Mr Brown,  

 

I pray that all is well with you and your family. I just wanted to express my excitement and 

appreciation for the Democracy Centers of Virginia led by Rev. Garry Callis. I am 

looking forward to all that will be accomplished by this organization and partnering with them in 

moving our communities forward for all citizens. 

 

Blessings, 

Pastor Robin D. Mines 

Swansboro West Civic Association 

804-304-5918 

 


